Truro Cemetery Commission Meeting

Meeting Date: February 21, 2017

Minutes for the Meeting of January 17, 2017 are as follows.

Bob Masson called the meeting to order at 9:57AM.

Members Present: Bob Masson, Elizabeth Haskell, Hank Janowsky, Marilyn Adams (Historian) and guest Maureen Burgess (Board of Selectmen).

A quick review of Chapter 114 and 115 was conducted for the group.

A motion was made to accept the Minutes of the November 15, 2016 meeting. Seconded and passed.

Activity Report:

Bob reported that there was 1 burial.

FURLAND Alice on 12/15/2016 at Congregational

Bob also reported that there 2 burial plots sold.

Peter Caperson, B3-12/13 at Congregational-new

A motion was made to accept the Activity Report. Seconded and passed.

Bob distributed and we reviewed the following 2016 reports.

Year End Activity Report

Financial Report

Statistics Report

Hank distributed a copy of the Truro Cemetery Commission report for inclusion to Town of Truro's Annual Report.

Discussion occurred regarding the possibility of having a cemetery clean-up day/s, possibly with the assistance of AmeriCorps, it was decided that might prove too difficult and was determined unnecessary. Hank will chair a subcommittee for a possible "Cemetery Recognition Day".

The meeting was adjourned at 11:01 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Henry Janowsky, Secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Elizabeth Haskell

